Bugle News

Dear Parents

Our Friend of Bugle School (FOBS) Summer Fair is just 2 weeks away. Please contact the school if you are able to help to run one of the stalls.

Please read below about the option of utilising our School Breakfast Club in the mornings.

Have a brilliant weekend.

Tim Wherry, Senior Head of School

Our Achievers of the Week for the

Wook Ending 25/5/19:

week Ending 25/5/16:				
Reception	JJ Orchard	~~	**	
Year 1	Caprice Crowley		*	
Year 2	Rhuben Orchard			
Year 3	Pancake Larnder	< <u>-</u>		
Year 4	Monica Duncombe		V	
Year 5	Nicole Crowley		00	
Class of the Week - Years 2 and 4		100	1	
Attendance - Year 6				

Attendance for the Week:

Reception	93.2%	Year 1	86%
Year 2	93%	Year 3	93%
Year 4	92%	Year 5	90%
Year 6	94%		

Breakfast Club We have noticed a rise in the amount of children who are on our premises before 8.45 am. Please note that children should not be on site until 8.45 am when members of staff are available to supervise the children. Should you require your child to be in school before 8.45 am, please could you book them into our Breakfast Club. Breakfast Club runs between 7.30 am-8.45 am. The cost per session is £2.50 when children can enjoy a breakfast and a chat with friends before starting school. For children arriving after 8.15 am, sessions cost £1.00 (no breakfast is included). To reserve a space for your child or if you have any queries regarding the Breakfast Club please contact Ms McNamara on 01726 852686.

Good to be Green

Well done to all of the children who continue to work hard and show excellent behaviour in school. 154 texts (79.8%) were sent to parents on Friday for children that had remained 'green' all week. Well done.





Father's Day Gift Shop

Next Wednesday, Thursday and Friday afternoon, a gift shop will be open for children to purchase items for their Father's. All items £1.00.

A huge thank you to the parents who have embraced our



new payment system 'ParentPay'.

The more parents that use ParentPay, the greater the benefit is to our school. There are a few parents who have not accessed their accounts. Activation letters and texts have been sent to those parents. You can help us reduce workloads for all staff, creating more time for educational support and the smooth running of the school. Using ParentPay also ensures that all financial transactions are safe and secure, helping to remove costs associated with us having to manage cash securely on the school premises. We aim to become a completely cash free office.

We now have an office iPad so we can help you to set up your account. If you need any help with using ParentPay or have any queries relating to payments, the office staff are more than happy to help you. Thank you.

7/6/2018



General Data Protection Regulation

With the new General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) coming into effect on Thursday 25 May, we would like to inform you that we have updated our privacy notice. This document explains how we use and share information about your child, and can be viewed in full here:

http://www.bugleschool.org.uk/website/policies/3019

Sunscreen As the weather warms up, it is important to remember to apply sun cream to your child on those few and far hot and sunny days. If you wish your child to re-apply sun cream to themselves during the day, please pass it in to their class clearly labelled with your child's name. Staff will then encourage your child to apply the sun screen to themselves as required.

THINK BEFORE PARK BE CONSIDERATE TO OUR NEIGHBOURS YOU COULD ENDANGER A CHILD'S LIFE

Following complaints from residents and a visit from the local police, please could parents take care and consideration when parking outside the school. Thank you.



Diary Dates:	
8/6/18	Tempest Class Photos
11/6/18	Reception Breakfast
	Y3 Minack Theatre Trip
11/6/18-15/6/18	Phonics Screening Week
13/6/18	FOBS Father's Day Gift Shop pm
14/6/18	KS2 Swimming
	FOBS Father's Day Gift Shop pm
15/6/18	Clays School Athletics @ Brannel
	FOBS Father's Day Gift Shop pm
	Y5 Bowling (Group A)
18/6/18	Year 2 Breakfast
21/6/18	KS2 Swimming
20/6/18	Non uniform day - donation for
	tombola stall please
22/6/18	FOBS Summer Fair from 2.30 pm
25/6/18	Swimming Gala at Bodmin
	Year 1 Breakfast
26/6/18	KS1 Football Tournament @
	Brannel
	Y5 Aspire Games @ Par
27/6/18-29/6/18	Y5/6 Camp
28/6/18	KS2 Swimming
2 & 3/7/18	Y6 Transition @ Poltair
2/7/17	Poltair Parents Evening
	Reception Transition Sessions
	Year 3 Breakfast
3/7/18	STALC Presentation
4/7/18	Sports Day
5/7/18	KS2 Swimming
6/7/18	Y2 Trip to Charlestown Beach
	Y5 Bowling (Group B)
10/7/18	Year 1 Hubbub Festival 2018
12/7/18	KS2 Swimming
	Reception Transition Session
13/7/18	Year 6 Performance
	Y5 Bowling Tournament
17/7/18	Hub Sports Event
18/7/18	Transition Fun Day for Reception
00/7/40	and Piccolo children
20/7/18	Last Day of Summer Term
	Piccolo Graduation Day

Assembly in Chapel @ 9.15 am

